
 

 

EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH 
May 30, 2017 

 
An Emergency Meeting of the Board of Health was held at the Town Hall on Tuesday, May 30, 2017, at 
5:00 p.m.  The meeting was duly posted.  Board members present:  Peter DeTerra, Jeannine Lopes and 
Lindsay Gordon.   Also present: Patricia Fowle, Health Agent and Paula Medeiros, Administrative 
Assistant. 
 
Chairman DeTerra called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  
 
This meeting is to review/discuss the Appointment of a Temporary Part-Time Health Inspector as the 
former Health Inspector resigned May 24, 2017.  

 
Ms. Mary Freire-Kellogg is interested in this position and was present.   
 
Ms. Freire-Kellogg presented to the Board her certifications along with discussing her professional 
experience.   There were questions from The Board and discussion ensued.   
 
Ms. Lopes made a motion to hire Ms. Freire-Kellogg as the Temporary Part-Time Health Inspector; Ms. 
Gordon seconded.  The vote was unanimous. 
 
Ms. Freire-Kellogg will start immediately.  The Town Administrator, Mark Rees will be notified of the 
Board vote and will sign off as the Personnel Manager.  
 
There being no other business before the Board, Mr. DeTerra motioned to adjourn; Ms. Lopes seconded.  
The vote was unanimous at 5:20 p.m.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Paula Medeiros, Administrative Assistant 


